
Matthew Gest 

 

From:  

Sent: 25 April 2023 11:29 

To: Matthew Gest 

Cc: Liz Hobden 

Subject: Hippodrome BH2022/02444 

Attachments:  

   

Dear Matthew,   

  

Further to my previous letter from 24th October 2022 (attached) I am writing regarding the Hippodrome planning 

application BH2022/02444.   

  

I was pleased to see that, after additional consultation, Matsim have amended their plans to take into account 

feedback regarding aspects which will increase flexibility of large performance space in the future. It's welcome to 

see a developer work in collaboration with campaigners and historic preservation organisations in this way and on 

that basis, I am further encouraged to support Matsim's application.  

  

Yours sincerely, Caroline  

  

Caroline Lucas MP  
Brighton Pavilion  

   

  
   

Constituency Office  
Werks Central  
15-17 Middle Street  
Brighton BN1 1AL  
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